
 
 

 

October 24, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Scholars and Parents, 

 

The James Farmer Scholars Program is planning a college tour. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for your child to visit several potential Virginia based colleges. Students will visit The College of 

William and Mary and Virginia Union University.  The event is planned for Thursday, 

November 3, 2016. The bus will depart at 8:00 am from GW hall. The students will return at 

approximately 6:00 pm.  All scholars must bring $11.00 to purchase lunch in the cafeteria. 

There will be limited seats available; therefore the first students to return their permission slips 

will reserve their seat on the van. 

 

Students are expected to dress appropriately; NO JEANS/COLORED JEANS, SWEATSUITS, T-

SHIRTS, OR LEGGINGS WITH SHORT TOPS, SHORT/TIGHT SKIRTS/DRESSES, OR 

SNEAKERS/TIMBERLANDS OR MILITARY FATIGUES.  Slacks or Khakis with a shirt is 

acceptable for the young men. Slacks, skirts and blouses or sweaters are acceptable for the young 

women. Please wear comfortable shoes. Students will need to walk around each campus for a 

tour. 

 

Please complete the enclosed permission slip. Your son/daughter will not be allowed to 

participate without it. You may mail or bring the signed permission slip to the James Farmer 

Scholar’s office by or before Tuesday, November 1, 2016. Students who do not have a signed 

permission slip in the office by Tuesday will forfeit their ticket and another student will take 

their place.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (540) 654-2119. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Dr. Leah Cox, Director 

James Farmer Scholars Program 
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